DR. JULIA DANIELY,
ACADEMY ADMINISTRATOR



JAMIE CASSADY, BCSD ASSISTANT SUPT. OF STUDENT OF STUDENT AFFAIRS

BCSD SOAR ACADEMY

Dear Parents and Guardians of SOAR Academy Students,

It is that time of the year again where we commence a new school year. We welcome you to this unprecedented 2020-2021 school year.

We are looking forward to serving our students virtually to begin this school year. It will a pleasure to have your child as one of our students. Here at SOAR Academy we believe all children can learn and achieve, and we endeavor to ensure that your child grows holistically and achieves his/her maximum potential. With your help and cooperation, we believe we will be able to achieve that and much more.

Contacting Faculty and Staff at SOAR Academy

BCSD teacher, administration, and staff email addresses are firstname.lastname@bcsdk12.net.

If you need to check name spelling, find SOAR's homepage at bcsdk12.net and then click on "Faculty and Staff." Email is one of the best ways to directly contact teachers.

We will also be rolling out Remind 101 options, and you will learn that you and your child can easily contact us with our different classroom programs and technology as well.

Welcome once again. We look forward to navigating new and exciting ways to learn virtually with your child.

| Sincerely, |
|-----------------------------|
| |
| Julia Mitcham Daniely, Ed.D |